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                      November 7, 2018 
 

 
Information Letter no. 38 -2018 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
 
in connection with the resignation of David Sakhvadze, during the EFC Comex 
meeting which was held on last Saturday (November 3), two positions were 
selected (vice president of the EFC and President of the Referees Commission).   
 
EFC Comex has appointed Nikolay Ivanov Meteev as new EFC vice-president, 
Referees Commission was handed over to Jacek Slupski. 
 
 

  
   Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SLUPSKI 
        Secretary General 
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